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STRENGTHENING INSTITUTIONAL CAPACITY FOR PARTICIPATORY ACTION RESEARCH FOR 
SUSTAINABLE AQUACULTURE PROJECT - PRESENTATION OF PROGRESS REPORTS ON 18th – 19th 
February 2015 

 

The USAID – PEER Science project “Strengthening Institutional Capacity for Participatory Action 

Research in Sustainable Aquaculture invites all students whose projects are funded by the project, their 

supervisors and collaborators from other institutions for a two day workshop at the College of Agriculture 

and Veterinary Sciences, University of Nairobi. The aim of the workshop is to evaluate and review the 

status ongoing activities in the project.  

Expected outputs of the meeting: 

 Five (5) presentations from Post-Graduate students 

 Ongoing work in the project evaluated and appropriate  

Changes recommended: 

 The extent to which students are using participatory methods in their research approach will be 

assessed and recommendations made. 

 Evaluation of the extent to which cross cutting issues such as gender and the environment are 

addressed in current projects and recommendations made.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   


